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7 December 2023 

End of Autumn Term Arrangements – December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

All pupils will be dismissed for the Christmas holidays on Thursday 21 December 2023 at 11am.  

If your child is entitled to a free school meal, you will receive a text/in-app message with a link to complete an online form 
(one form per child) by 15 December 2023 confirming that you would like them to collect a packed lunch before they are 
dismissed.   

Year 9 pupils will be expected to return to school at 1:30pm for the Options Information Session.  

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support in 2023. Here at Hodge Hill College, we wish you a restful 
festive period and a Happy New Year. 

We look forward to welcoming all pupils back to school on Tuesday 9 January 2024 at 8:30am. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Hannah Herrmann 
Headteacher  


